
 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

11. COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 
 
 The Board was advised that nominations were currently being called for the positions of zone 

representative and deputy for the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee.   
 
 The Board decided that the nominations of Yvonne Palmer and Val Carter as Zone 5 representative 

and deputy respectively on the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee, be supported. 


